
WE	WILL	REMEMBER	THEM

NON-SCHOOL	UNIFORM	DAY	
FRIDAY	9TH	NOVEMBER	2018	

RECEPTION,	YEAR	1,	YEAR	2	and	YEAR	3		
TO	WEAR	A	RED	TOP	(WHERE	POSSIBLE)	

YEAR	4	TO	WEAR	A	BLACK	TOP	(WHERE	POSSIBLE)	

NO	DONATIONS	REQUIRED	-	WE	WILL	HOWEVER	BE	SELLING	
POPPIES	FROM	THE	SCHOOL	OFFICE	FROM		

TUESDAY	30TH	OCTOBER	2018.		
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